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Nutralliance markets raw materials to the food, nutritional, and personal care markets in North
America.  We produce a variety of raw materials from both sunflower and rapeseed materials which
are 100% NON-GMO.

In your section #4 you discuss having highly refined soy bean oil be exempt since they can be listed
as PCR Negative.  We believe this ruling creates a false impact to the true nature of NON-GMO.  This
type of interpretation would allow several other products that can show “No GMO” detected to be
allowed.  It would be a deception to the consumer and should not be allowed.
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